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I am writing my opposition of this proposed measure. Moving to in-person voting 

moves Oregon backwards and threatens our already declining democracy. This 

legislation season appears to have multiple lawmakers destroying the everyday rights 

of Oregonians and they should be ashamed and removed from office. We clearly 

have budget deficits and removing lawmakers who want to take our rights away 

would be a step in the right direction to solve those budget gaps.  


